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18th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Prime Virtual Reality Headset Workshop – Wednesday 5th June 2024 – Years Three, Four and Five 
 
At Bonneygrove Primary School, we believe real and unique experiences are an important part of 
our school curriculum.  As part of our upcoming topic in the Summer term we have invited Prime VR 
Experiences to provide us with a fun and engaging workshop for our Year Three, Four, and Five 
children.  VR offers a 360 degree experience to feel like you are really there using an electronic 
headset. The immersive nature of VR can help to engage your child in a more interactive way by 
allowing them to enter an environment, move around and actively engage, which benefits 
their learning.  They do not need to bring anything along on the day as all equipment is provided by 
the Experience team. 
 
The workshop will take place on Wednesday 5th of June and will help engage the children’s learning 
and interest around this topic.  To enable this activity to go ahead we are asking for a contribution of 
£3.75 to be paid by Friday 3rd May.   Please log onto your child’s Arbor account under 
Activities/Trips to make payment.  If there are insufficient voluntary contributions this activity will 
not go ahead.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Beschizza and Miss Peffers  
Year Three Teaching Team 
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